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Trade Press Release  
 
 
CAE reveals Turkish Airlines as customer of commercial pilot training 
program announced last week 
 
Orlando, Florida, USA, April 19, 2016 - CAE (NYSE: CAE; TSX: CAE) revealed today at the 2016 World 
Aviation Training Symposium that Turkish Airlines is one of the undisclosed customers mentioned in 
CAE’s press release dated April 12, 2016. CAE has expanded its training contract with Turkish Airlines to 
support the airline’s growing pilot training needs in Europe.    
 
The agreement covers Initial Type-Rating Training, Cross Qualification Training (CCQ) and Initial 
Synthetic Flight Instructor (SFI) / Type-Rating Instructor (TRI) courses. The training programs cover all of 
the airline’s aircraft fleet, including A320, A330/340, Boeing 777 and Boeing 737NG. The training will be 
delivered across CAE’s training centres in Amsterdam, Barcelona, Brussels, Copenhagen, London 
Gatwick, Madrid, Rome and Stockholm until December 31, 2016. 
 
“We are delighted to further expand our relationship with CAE to support our growing training need," said, 
Captain Sedat Sekerci, SVP Flight Training of Turkish Airlines. "We are confident that CAE's complete 
range of training programs will provide a substantial added value to our crews’ professional 
competences."  

 
"We are honoured to extend our relationship with Turkish Airlines by supplying the most-advanced 
training solutions to support its steady growth," said Nick Leontidis, Civil Aviation Training Solutions at 
CAE. “I would like to thank Turkish Airlines for its support and confidence over the past 10 years as a 
CAE customer and partner. We are proud to have provided the airline with over 6 simulators and provided 
cadet to captain training programs over the years.” 
 
CAE has been Turkish Airlines’ training partner of choice for over 10 years, for cadet to pilot type-rating 
training, to instructor provisioning services and for the delivery of innovative training equipment. The 
European airline currently has over 6 CAE-built full-flight simulators in training and on order. Over the 
fiscal last year, CAE has trained over 300 of Turkish Airlines’ pilots across its training network in Europe 
and has created nearly 100 pilots through ab-initio training program at CAE’s academy in Phoenix, 
Arizona, USA and in Oxford, United Kingdom. 

 
 
About CAE 
CAE is a global leader in the delivery of training for the civil aviation, defence and security, and healthcare 
markets. We design and integrate the industry's most comprehensive training solutions, anchored by the 
knowledge and expertise of our 8,000 employees, our world-leading simulation technologies and a track 
record of service and technology innovation spanning seven decades. Our global presence is the 
broadest in the industry, with 160 sites and training locations in 35 countries, including our joint venture 
operations, and the world's largest installed base of flight simulators. Each year, we train more than 
120,000 civil and defence crewmembers, as well as thousands of healthcare professionals. www.cae.com 
 
Follow us on Twitter @CAE_Inc 
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CAE contacts: 
Hélène V. Gagnon, Vice President, Public Affairs and Global Communications, +1-514-340-5536, 
helene.v.gagnon@cae.com  
 
Investor relations: Andrew Arnovitz, Vice President, Strategy and Investor Relations, 
 +1-514-734-5760,andrew.arnovitz@cae.com 
 
Trade Media: 
Frédéric Morais, Marketing Leader, Civil Aviation Training Solutions, +1-514-506-8331, 
frederic.morais@cae.com 
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